
 

Robert K. MacDonald  

Dear BC/Yukon RMG Members 

I would appreciate your support as your next BC/Yukon National Guild Executive member.  

As you may be aware, I was the BC/Yukon Regional Director for seven years from 2015 to 2021 
and I would like to bring that same level of energy, enthusiasm and commitment to this position. 
PIPSC is unique, in the way it includes retired members in the organization, and I believe we 
should fully develop this opportunity.  

If elected, I am committed to serving the interest of all RMG members at both the Regional and 
National levels. Below are some of my priorities: 

1.​ Increasing opportunities for retired members to participate in PIPSC events and 
initiatives. As retirees, we have so much to offer fellow members, our organization and 
the greater labour movement. Let’s fully leverage this potential.  

2.​ Advocating for retired members at both the local and national levels within the Institute 
and the larger community. More than ever, we must be vigilant in protecting what has 
been won in the past (our pensions) and continue to advance our interest in other areas 
(medical and dental benefits).  

3.​ Collaborating with others both within PIPSC and with other organizations that support 
the interest of retirees. We need to work together to achieve big things for our members.  

Like you, I continue to support the values and interests of this organization. Since retirement, I 
have been active at the Branch level (helped establish a new Surrey-White Rock Branch); 
Sub-Group (with organizing member events such as Labour Day); and in the Region (Chair of 
Regional Council). I would like to further enhance RMG participation in the organization.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at robertmacdonald@pipsc.ca 

Your vote would be greatly appreciated. Thank you for your consideration.   

In Solidarity,  

Rob  
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